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Next meeting date - PRESIDENT henry HASCUP 59 kipp ave, lodi, n.j. 07644  (1-973-471-2458) 

Thursday,  

January 23rd

The next meeting for the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame will be on Thursday, January 23rd at the Faith Reformed Church located at the corner of Washington and Prospect  St., in Lodi, N.J. starting at 8:00 P.M. We again will be showing Old Time Boxing films starting at 7:00 P.M.                                 
* First of all, my wife Joyce and I would like to wish all of you and your families a VERY HAPPY NEW YEAR. I hope and pray that we all will have good health in the coming year.  
                                                            * We will have the 2002 AD journals for those who gave out ADS and they will be given out at this meeting and we will also be selling the extra journals for only $3.00 each plus postage.
* We have Hall of Fame golf style shirts that are priced at only $20, call  Leigh Lazorwitz at 1-973-887-2775.                                                             

* We have Hall of Fame pins which are available at a cost of $5.00 each.                                                                          

* We also have Hall of Fame Hats that will be available at this meeting at a cost of only $20.00 each.     
Ring Notes:                  *Ring # 25 has their monthly meet- ings every 2nd Tuesday of the month   at the senior citizen hall in Kearney Please call President Paul Venti at 1-201-997-7558 for more information.                             *Ring # 34 Please call Ring 34     President Don McAteer for any information. 

* Jose Rosiaro, USA Boxing President, has stated that they will be having their New Jersey State Amateur Championships on Friday night, January 31st at the Robert Treat Hotel in Newark. They will be having a dinner show and we should all try to give our support as this is where everyone gets there start.

* On a couple of very sad notes, we lost two (2) Hall of Fame members since our annual affair. 1999 Hall of Famer Irv Abramson passed away in November and 1999 King of the Year, Larry Biase passed away in December.

Irv fought for many years trying to get a pension fund for the boxers and he live in Hollywood Florida.

Larry, along with his wonderful wife, Emma, gave so much not only to us but also to the orphans of Saint Peters over the years. We use to have our monthly meetings at his place in Newark and for the last 8 to 10 years we had our annual picnic at his home.

Our prayers go out to both their families.

SICK LIST:               

Ray Spencer  23 Florence Ave.,          Belleville, N.J. 07109                                                 Charlie Wallace, 24 Gayes Dr.,             New Providence, N.J. 07974                Marie Darby, 131 Dawes Highway,     Pompton Lakes, N.J. 07442        

At this meeting and February’s   meeting we will be taking names       for possible induction into the     New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame.    If you know of someone, please  make sure he or she is up to the standards of our Organization.  Also, if you have any information   on the person, please give it to me  by the February meeting. The     2003 Hall of Famers will be announced at the March meeting.  

We will be honoring a Hall of     Famer from the past each and          every month. This month we will             be looking back at another Hall          of Famer from the past, Steve   Belloise, the father of our        secretary Stefani Pedone.
FINALLY: MEMBERSHIP DUES   ARE DUE!   

If you are just joining our organization you have to pay a total of $20.00 for the 1st year   ($10 to join plus $10 for the year). If  your already a member all you have to pay is the $10.00. Remember if you want to continue receiving this newsletter and be a member you MUST be paid up in FULL.
Keep Punching,                             Pres. Henry Hascup

PS – My wife and I will be away  from February 2nd to the 10th &    then again from February 22nd to March 3rd. 

Our February meeting will take  place a week earlier on the 3rd Thursday of the month, February 20th.




